
 

 

 

 
April 25, 2016 
 
«Company» 
«FirstName» «LastName» 
«Address1» 
«Address2» 
«City» «Prov_or_State» «Postal_or_zip_code» 
 
 
Dear «Title» «LastName», 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support of the 
Brain Injury Association of Waterloo-Wellington. Each year the Brain Injury Association 
of Waterloo-Wellington continues to advance its mission through our programs and we 
have seen many lives change because of the programs and we realize that to continue 
our work we rely on the partnerships formed in our community.  
 

Statistical Summary 
January 1, 2011 – July 22, 2011 

 
Contacts  Telephone: 2220 

Email: 6920 
Website visits: 2500 
Social Media: 1000 

  A: Total:  12640 
   
Special Event Contacts  Glass Show Visits: 610 

Indoor Golf Classic: 120 
Open House: 200 

  B: Total: 930 
   
Program Participants Weekly  OC Members Daily Visits: 3320 

Program Participation: 5974 
Food Hampers Distributed: 239 
Meals Served: 5453 
Provided Community Information: 239 
Provided Outreach: 34 

  Grand Total:  15259 
C: Average Total Per Week: 508 

Lidz On Kidz Program  Presentations to students: 6964 
Helmets distributed: 150 

  D: Total: 7114 
 

Total A, B, C, D  
21,190 

 



 
One of our clients recently quoted: “If the Brain Injury Association of Waterloo-Wellington 
and its programs didn’t exist, I would be sitting and home doing nothing and I wouldn’t 
have the recovery that I have experienced.” 
 
Our “Lidz on Kidz” program continues to reach out and provide education at our schools 
and helmets to low income children. “On behalf of the Kingscourt Group (Waterloo MB 
Church, Waterloo Region Housing & Shamrock Co-Op) I would like to thank you very 
much for the helmets you provided to the children in this community. They were very 
excited to receive them and now will be safer on their bikes.” ~Sincerely Stefanie 
MacGregor; Waterloo MB Church” 
 
 All of this would not have been possible without your generous support. It is supporters 
like «Company» who help make the important work that the Brain Injury Association of 
Waterloo-Wellington possible.  
 
 
Thank you so much for your continued support to the Brain Injury Association Waterloo-
Wellington! 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Robin Harrington 
Office Assistant/Fundraising Manager 
 
 
 
 
 


